Dear Barry Camp Sponsors,

It is with deep sadness and heavy hearts that we announce the cancellation of the Barry Conservation 4-H Camp 2020 season. There is nothing more important than protecting the health and safety of our campers, staff and families. It is simply impossible to do so adequately during the COVID-19 pandemic.

At its core, camp is about positive youth development, relationships, community and the magical Barry camp culture. It is painful to realize that the season is cancelled. This is an incredible disappointment and we at UNH Cooperative Extension and the NH Fish & Game Department share a deep sense of loss.

What's next? We will be contacting all camper families. Those who have paid any fees will be issued full refunds. We will also be issuing refunds to all sponsors. Please be patient because it will take considerable time to process all the refunds. Unfortunately, we are unable to hold either funds or reservations for the 2021 season. If your organization is interested in donating to support Barry Conservation 4-H Camp during this challenging time, then please respond to this email or give us a call.

We are exploring alternate ways to bring a small slice of the BCC experience to campers this summer. We don't know exactly what that might look like right now. Stay tuned.

Yours in the Spirit of Barry Camp,

Lag Bake

Larry Barker

Barry Conservation 4-H Camp UNH Cooperative Extension 629A Main Street Lancaster, NH 03584 603.788.4961